
 

\\amdeccpt\evergreen\Broadacres\001 Village Shared\001 Correspondence\001 Circulars to Residents\01 Circulars\2024\038 Linking of phase three sidewalk irrigation to the 
borehole.docx 

 
Circular 038-2024 
 

16 April 2024 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
LINKING PHASE 3 SIDEWALK IRRIGATION TO THE BOREHOLE. 
 
I am delighted to advise that work on linking the Phase 3 Sidewalk irrigation to the borehole will start on 
the 17th of April 2024. 
 
You will see the JoConstruct team on site for the next eight weeks.  They will be lifting road paving and 
digging trenches to install the irrigation piping.  The areas they are working in will be barricaded, and we 
ask residents to please be patient and to try and avoid these areas.   
 
The below site plan indicates in red lines where the trenching will be done and the pipes laid.    
Work will commence at unit 32 and lead up in Plover Road towards the top of the Village and then go 
across to Heron Road and come down from house 90 to 56. 
  

 
Please bear with us as this might interrupt the current irrigation schedule in the Village.   Should you have 
any specific sidewalk irrigation concerns, you can contact Marius Viljoen who will assist you. 
 
Regards  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

Plover Road 

Heron Road 
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